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Sen. Mark Spreitzer and Rep. Jenna Jacobson Announce 
Budget Listening Sessions in Oregon and Edgerton 

 
OREGON - Today, Senator Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) and Representative Jenna Jacobson (D-Oregon) 
announced listening sessions to discuss Wisconsin’s 2023-2025 State Budget or any other state issue. 
 
“With a record state surplus, this budget presents a critical opportunity to shape our state’s future. We 
hope that residents will attend these listening sessions to hear about the budget process and share their 
thoughts about the Governor’s budget proposal,” said Sen. Spreitzer. 
 
The details for the budget listening sessions are below: 
 
 Oregon Area Budget Listening Session 
 Tuesday, March 21st 

5:30pm to 6:30pm 
Kickback Cafe 
107 S Main St, Oregon, WI 53575 

 
 Edgerton Area Budget Listening Session 

Tuesday, March 21st 
7:30pm to 8:30pm 
Edgerton City Hall 
12 Albion Street, Edgerton, WI 53534 
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